
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

10th January 2020 
 
 

Foundation Stage & Key Stage 1  
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Over the Christmas Holidays, our Early Stage Reading Books have been reviewed and matched 
to the work pupils are undertaking in school. This makes the choice of reading book given to 
your child more relevant to the sounds and words they are learning and consolidating in their 
English and phonics lessons.  We hope this means your child will be confident in reading at 
home with you and enjoy showing you what they can do! 
 
Following the success of our Autumn Reading Challenge, we are organising another this term. 
Instead of lasting a whole term, this time it will run for half a term. In Foundation Stage and 
Key Stage 1, children will be rewarded with a sticker each week for ‘3 Home Reads’ recorded 
and signed by an adult in their reading record book. If a child collects 5 stickers in half a term, 
they will take part in an event to celebrate their achievement. 
 
If you have any queries or questions, please ask your child’s class teacher in the first instance. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Jayne Smith 
 
English & KS1 Lead 

 

Head Teacher Mrs L Hackfath LLB (Hons) PGCE 
Cooper Lane, Laceby, Grimsby 

North East Lincolnshire DN37 7AX 
Phone: 01472 318003 Fax: 01472 318009 

e-mail: office@stanfordschool.co.uk 
website: www.stanfordschool.org 

mailto:office@stanfordschool.co.uk
http://www.stanfordschool.org/

